
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, January 25th.  This is our weekly 
Parent Connect to keep our families informed. 
 
Kindergarten registration has begun.  If you have a child entering KG for the 
2015/2016 school year—the earlier you register—the better!  Best times to come in 
and register is Monday from 12:00-2:00, Tuesday—Friday 9:00-11:00 and 12:00-2:00.  
If you have any questions, please email Donna Hardman at hardmand@pcsb.org. 
 
It has come to our attention that several students are being dropped off very early at 
Garrison-Jones.  Staff supervision begins at 8:15, please do not drop your child off be-
fore this time.   
 
This message will also be posted on our school web site and also on our Facebook 
page.  Thank you, and have a great evening! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


